
   

Out of Gauge ( AOO ) misdeclaration fee 

in North Europe will be implemented 
 

 

Dear Customer, 

On December 1, 2023 we shared our local charges and trade fees on 

our website, including a direct link to an overview document. One of the 

changes mentioned in the overview was related to the implementation of the 

Out of Gauge (OOG) misdeclaration fee (AOO) for under-declared cargo. 

In case you missed the update, here’s what you need to know: 

• The OOG misdeclaration fee (AOO) will be implemented for under-

declared cargo from January 1, 2024. 

• The fee is applicable to all OOG shipments in 20’, 40’ open top and 

flat rack containers that either exceed the booked dimensions at gate-

in or are gated in as OOG but are shipments within normal 

dimensions. 

• The penalty will be applied whenever the under-declaration results in 

additional lost slots. 

• The OOG declaration will be container-number specific. 

*For your reference, North Europe covers the following countries: Germany, 

Austria, Switzerland, Hungary, Czech Republic, Slovakia, Netherlands, 

Belgium, Denmark, Finland, Sweden, Norway, Poland, France, Great Britain, 

Republic of Ireland, Estonia, Latvia, Lithuania. 

If you should require additional information, please contact our teams at your 

location, who will be happy to guide you based on your individual situation. 

Best regards, 
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